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December 17, 2021

Dear Hamilton Community,

I want to thank all of you for participating in the hiring process for the principal of Hamilton MS.  I
am pleased to announce that Dr. Marrero, Superintendent of Denver Public Schools, has
weighed heavily the input you have given him and chosen Ms. Fernanda Dillon to be the
principal of Hamilton Middle School.

Ms. Dillon has demonstrated over the course of her career as a principal, assistant principal,
dean of instruction and  teacher an ability to build collaborative, supportive cultures for both
students and adults.   Additionally, many of you expressed your deep appreciation for Ms.
Dillon’s own personal background as an immigrant to the United States, and the enhanced
perspective that brings to supporting the second language learners and first generation students
at Hamilton.

Ms. Dillon will begin transitioning from her current job at East High School to her new job as
principal of Hamilton when we return from winter break, starting January 3. Please join me in
welcoming Ms. Fernanda Dillon!

Sincerely,

Timothy Dale
Regional Instructional Superintendent
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